
 

 

 

 

Date: 25/11/2021 

To, 

The Chairman, 

Goa RERA 

Goa 

 

Subject: Declaration regarding Sanad for the project “Kibana Mirai” 

  

Respected Sir, 

This is to inform you that we have applied to Sanad for our project “Kibana Mirai” situated at Survey 

No 293/1 of Anjuna Village Taluka Bardez, North Goa, Goa and we have not yet received the same 

till date. 

Kindly accept our Application for RERA registration. We will upload the Sanad as soon as we receive 

the same from the concerned authorities. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Kibana Homes and Vilas 

 

 

 
Mr. Amit Kumar Mahato  

               (Partner)  


